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Dated: 20th May 2020 

Circular No.53 (2019-20) 
 

To: All Members of SITE Association of Industry (through email / whatsapp)  
 

EID-UL-FITER HOLIDAYS 
 
SITE Association of Industry’s office will remained closed from 22nd to 27th May 2020 
(Friday to Wednesday) on account of Eid-ul-Fiter holidays.  
 
In case of any emergency during the holidays, please contact SITE Crime Monitoring 
Cell (SCMC) at the following numbers.  
 

SCMC Telephones 021-32565959 
021-32568989 

SCMC Mobiles 0300-8265462 
0300-2022115 

 
We will resume working on 28th May 2020 (Thursday) as per normal working hours.   
 
Notification No.L-II-H-29/2011 dated 19/05/2020, issued from the Labour & Human 
Resources Department, Government of Sindh, is attached for information.  
 
Wishing you all a very happy & prosperous Eid.  
 
Best regards,  
 
 
Dr. Syed Azhar Ibne Hasan 
Secretary General  
SITE Association of Industry  
 
Enclosed:  Notification  
 
 
 
 
 



 


